
Milford School
is consulting on its proposed

2021-2022 admissions arrangements
Changes include:

●   Addition of priority for children of staff

●   Addition of priority for children who have at least one sibling on

roll at Milford School at the time of application.

You can find out more at www.milford.surrey.sch.uk/website/admission/

Please provide any comments to the school by midday on 29 January 2020.

Paper copies of the proposed changes, can be obtained by contacting the school.

We look forward to hearing from you
Church Road, Godalming, Surrey, GU8 5JA

info@milford.surrey.sch.uk
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